
 
   
  
PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
Date:  October 29, 2013 
PCN:  PCN LEDIL 88 
 
 
Subject:  Product modification  
  
Description:  LEDiL Oy has optimized the design of LENA-WAS family of reflectors. With 

these optimizations, we have been able to achieve better uniformity and 
cleaner beam pattern. These modifications don’t have any effect on the 
mechanical features of the reflector. 

 
Time line:  This change is valid immediately.  
 
Changes:  Indicated surface has been roughened. 

 

 
 
 
Contact information:  Tero Mäkinen 

  LEDIL Oy 
  Salorankatu 10 
  24240 SALO 
  FINLAND 
  tero.makinen@ledil.com 


